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Data Collection Sheet 

We sent out a data collection sheet for all students earlier this week. We would be grateful if you 

could check the details, complete any changes and then return the sheet to the school office as 

soon as possible. 

If you have any questions about any of the above information, please contact the school office 

on 02084222999 option 1. 

Get in touch: 0208 422 2999            www.sevaeducation.com 

Further Education College Newsletter Takeover 

The students and staff were really keen to share some of their fantastic work with me when I vis-

ited them this week. They also wanted me to share some of their work with parents, carers and 

the wider Seva community. Please have a look at some of the great work from the students in 

London Eye Class. 

London Eye Class have 

been studying Ancient 

Egypt. They made     

jewellery in the style of 

the Ancient Egyptians. 

A beautiful piece of 

Egyptian artwork pro-

duced by Susan in Lon-

don Eye Class 

Some ‘Gothic’ style writ-

ing by Sanam in London 

Eye Class 



More Gothic writing by 

Adrian, Jayden, Szy-

mon, Susan and Leah in 

London Eye Class 
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